Eric Cooper

From: Eric Cooper <zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org>
Sent: Thursday, July 2, 2020 5:26 PM

To: ‘Anthony Venezia'

Cc: 'Eric Cooper’

Subject: RE: 4691 North Menteth Dr

Anthony,

The ECB has various comments related to these items below. Can you please provide responses included the sq. ft. of
each slope category disturbed?

Eric A. Cooper
Planner

Town of Canandaigua
ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org

585-394-1120 x2254

From: Eric Cooper <zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org>
Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 11:20 AM

To: 'Anthony Venezia' <anthony@veneziasurvey.com>

Cc: Eric Cooper <ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org>

Subject: 4691 North Menteth Dr

Anthony,

| believe the application is generally complete. The only items that | would like further clarification on are:
- Design of the on-site wastewater system. Is Bill Grove any closer to finalizing this? Especially as it relates to the
size and disturbance within the steep slope areas.
- Contours of the regrading within the steep slope areas. Again, likely relates to the septic system.
- An exact calculation of steep slope area to be disturbed. The plans say around 700 sq. ft., but that doesn’t seem
accurate given the large area of steep slopes included within the limits of disturbance.

Eric A. Cooper
Planner

Town of Canandaigua
ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org

585-394-1120 x2254




